

9th September 2025

Important Reminder

Dear Parents and Carers,

We ask that parents and carers remain mindful of nut allergies. As some children in our school have severe reactions, we must request that no nut products are brought into school. This includes items labelled 'may contain nuts', as even trace amounts can trigger serious allergic responses.

When preparing packed lunches and snacks, please take a moment to check labels carefully and avoid foods such as peanut butter, Nutella, cereal bars, or baked goods containing nuts.

For further guidance, please see our packed lunch policy - Packed Lunch Policy.doc

Thank you for your understanding.

Miss McNamara Headteacher







